
Revised Basic Course Workshop for 
Medical Education Technologies 

Revised Basic Course Workshop for Medical Education Technologies 
was held for the faculties in SGMC & RF on 3rd, 4th & 5th of 

September, 2021. It was conducted by the Medical Education Unit  in 
MEU Hall under the observation of Faculty Representative of Nodal 

Centre, Kottayam, Dr Sujatha. Thirty doctors participated. 

It was inaugurated by Dr Lalitha Kailas, Principal, SGMC & RF. The 

sessions were as directed by the Nodal Centre & NMC for the 
implementation of the new Competency Based Undergraduate 

Curriculum and were conducted by the faculty of MEU trained under 
the Nodal Centre, Kottayam. It was an interactive workshop with active 

participation from the participants, faculty and the Observer. The 
workshop concluded with a post-test & valedictory ceremony.


